
MOC-FLOYD VALLEY COMMUNITY SCHOOLS - - - - - September 25, 2020 

 

The MOC-Floyd Valley Board of Education met on the above date at the central administration 

office for an emergency board meeting with all board members present.  Koerselman was present 

electronically.  The purpose of this meeting was to hear from local health officials regarding the 

potential healthcare resource capacity concerns within Sioux County due to the current COVID-19 

pandemic.  Also present were Superintendent Adams, Secretary Dykstra, School Nurses Karina 

Nonnemacher and Ashley Van Voorst, Principal Mulder and the press.   

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:01 a.m. by President Jager. 

 

Motion was made by Kleinhesselink and supported by Reyes to approve the agenda as mailed.  

Motion carried unanimously. 

 

The board participated in a Zoom Meeting hosted by Orange City Area Health System, Sioux Center 

Health System, Hegg Health Center, Hawarden Regional Healthcare, Promise Community Health 

Center, and Sioux County Community Health Partners.  Sioux Counties schools and universities 

were invited to participate in this informational meeting.  The healthcare officials shared capacity 

concerns at the local healthcare systems. 

 

Discussion was held on the information learned during the Zoom Meeting. 

 

Koerselman left the meeting at 9:35 a.m. 

 

Adjournment at 9:44 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________                        _______________________________ 

Shane Jager, President                         Kim Dykstra, Secretary 


